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 ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

SISEMORE BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT 
 
 

  
In response to recommendations from Public Health Officials regarding the COVID-19 situation, the 
mandatory pre-bid meeting scheduled for March 20, 2020 has been CANCELED. Bidders will not be 
required to attend a pre-bid meeting.  
 
Bidders are encouraged to submit any questions related to the bidding documents by Friday, March 
20th to Cody Smith, County Engineer, at cody.smith@deschutes.org. 
 
The Bidding Documents for the Sisemore Bridge Rehabilitation project are amended as follows: 
 
COVER PAGE 
 
Remove the Mandatory Pre-Bid date.   
 
INVITATION TO BID 
 
Remove the Mandatory Pre-Bid date and time.  
 
Delete the paragraph that begins, “Prequalified Bidder must attend a mandatory…”   
 
INFORMATION FOR BIDDERS 
 
Delete item 23 – Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting 
 
SPECIAL PROVISIONS 
 
Delete Section 00120.15 Examination of Work Site and Solicitation Documents; Consideration of 
Conditions to be Encountered.  
 
The applicable specifications in 00120.15 of the 2018 edition of the “Oregon Standard Specifications for 
Construction” still apply.  
 
 
The Bidding Documents for the Sisemore Bridge Rehabilitation project are amended as described above. 
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___________________________                   _________________ 
Cody Smith, PE                                         Date 
County Engineer 
 
 
 
I acknowledge receipt of Addendum Number 1. 
 
 
___________________________                   _________________ 
SIGNATURE OF BIDDER                                Date 
 
 
THIS ADDENDUM, COMPLETE WITH ATTACHMENTS, SHALL BE SUBMITTED WITH BID PROPOSAL. 
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